
INDIAN SCHOOL, AL GHUBRA 

 
 

To Parents of students in Class X 

 

5th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that the Round Square International Conference 2024,  will be hosted 

across five schools in Bogotá, Colombia from 22nd September 2024  to  28th September 2024. 

 

The students will be accompanied by the Principal and the Round Square Representative. 

 

Each Round Square member school is allowed to send a delegation of a maximum FIVE students 

from Grade 11 (2024-25) along with a teacher escort to the conference. The Registration and 

Affiliation fee per participant is R.O.775.00 excluding the Air ticket, Visa fee, Post Conference 

and Travel & Medical Insurance.   

 

Round Square is an association of more than 120 schools around the world that support each other, 

both individually and collectively, to promote the principles of internationalism, democracy, 

environmental awareness, adventure, leadership, and service. Our school is a Global Member 

of Round Square since 1996. 

 

Please note attending these conferences enhances you ward’s profile when applying for 

International studies. 

 

 

Should you want your ward to take part in the conference, do please send an email to 

rsisg2020@gmail.com latest by 12th November 2023. For any query   please contact the Round 

Square Representative Mrs Noella Vaz-(98203450) 

 

Selection will be done on a “first come first serve basis” and subject to the medical fitness of 

your ward. 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Principal 
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